
KERALA ENGLISH MEDIUM SCHOOL, CHAMPUA 

 

DATE: 18-04-2020 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents,  

The Readmission and Book Distribution Work will be 

resumed as soon the Lockdown gets over. We will update 

you with the respective schedule shortly. 

Stay Home, Stay Safe. 

Your kind cooperation is solicited in this regard. 

 

Sd/- 

Manager 


